
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 2:19 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Housing costs are already astronomical. This increase in rates is going to hurt your average
canadian family. Food bank line ups are at an all time high. Families can not afford an
increase in hydro. Enough is enough!!

Name: Melody Salisbury

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




